
Lima/Peru, 02 April, 2024 
 
 
Dear Wiebke Ewering, 

 

I am writing to you as a representative of a group of eleven students from the Faculty of Social 

Sciences at the Pontifical Catholic University of Peru (PUCP), who will be participating in the 

"Study Visits for Groups of Foreign Students," sponsored by the German Academic Exchange 

Service (DAAD), planned from November 3rd to November 13th, 2024. 

 

The Pontifical Catholic University of Peru is one of the leading universities in Latin America, 

recognized for its academic excellence and outstanding work in research and innovation. We are 

proud to be part of this institution distinguished by its social and humanitarian focus, aligned with 

the Sustainable Development Goals. 

 

The main purpose of this visit is to acquire knowledge about various German institutions related 

to the students' areas of interest, which focus on public policies, international relations, and 

political economy, as well as the economic, political, and cultural life of Germany. 

 

We are reaching out to you with the purpose of expressing our interest in visiting the German 

Council on Foreign Relations (DGAP), a renowned institution in the field of international relations 

and German foreign policy. 

 

We are aware of the outstanding work carried out by the DGAP in the analysis of international 

policies, as well as in topics of interest such as international relations and political economy. As 

students dedicated to these areas, we believe that a visit to the DGAP would provide us with a 

valuable source of information and perspectives. 

 

We would like to request a meeting or guided tour in which we could learn more about German 

foreign policy and its role on the global stage. We are especially interested in obtaining detailed 

information on topics such as European security, transatlantic cooperation, and diplomacy. 

We commit to following any procedures or protocols that your institution may require to access its 

facilities, and we undertake to respect internal regulations and any guidelines you may provide 

during our visit. 

 

If it is possible to coordinate a meeting or guided tour during our travel dates, we would be very 

grateful. We are available to adjust to any schedule that is convenient for you. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me via 

my email pmarius@pucp.edu.pe or via WhatsApp at +51 987811234 or +51 971926380. 

 

We appreciate your attention and consideration in advance. We look forward to the opportunity 

to visit the DGAP and learn more about German foreign policy from your perspective. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Mg. Paola Marius 

Part-time professor at the Social Science Faculty  

Pontifical Catholic University of Peru (PUCP) 

 pmarius@pucp.edu.pe 


